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WHOLE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER - SUMMER 12

Thursday 13th July 2023

Tomorrow

6:30 - 9pm - Year 6 Leavers BBQ
Nursery host the Snack Sale

Next Week 17-21 July

_ No Clubs this week
Breakfast Club and Club EP open as usual

2:30pm - Volunteer Readers tea party
CLC visit Nursery in school

Tuesday 18th July

CLC return to visit Year 1

~1 | Wednesday 19th July
Year 6 Leavers’ Show at 2pm and 6:30pm

=W Friday 21st July
9:10 - Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly

School term ends after 1:30pm registrlation!

End of year jobs!

Before we finish on Friday, some reminders —

Check lost property:

Bring in a bag to take home your child's work

Clear pegs, collect water bottles and packed lunch bags
Take home bikes and scooters -

As soon as we break up we have a big clear up and items left behind are given to charity or thrown
away. Please make sure you take all your child's belongings home by Friday lunchtime.
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3| To the children who attended The Primary Engineers Award

with Lila winning the overall regional award! There are several

Prorevo - Coach Martin’s Summer Cam

Reminder that Prorevo are hosting their sports camp at Haverstock School during the holidays. The camp
is open to children aged 5-12 years. :

Week 1: Monday 24th - Friday 28th July
Week 2: Monday 31st July - Friday 4th August

Info and bookings through https://www.prorevo.co.uk/shop / email prorevolution.development@gmail.com
Book amnesty

» | Our shelves are looking a bit empty! Please have a hunt on bookcases and under beds for any EP reading
'[N, |Pooks. These generally have a yellow sticker dot on the spine. We are happy for children to borrow some

fresh books over the holidays, but need back any that have been languishing in homes for a while. Please
put in the returns box in the entrance.
End of year payment

Please settle outstanding payments for dinners, trips, tickets and clubs. We pay upfront for most of these
costs and rely on families for repayment to avoid taking from our education budget. As always, if you are
finding it hard to settle any payments, please just let us know.

' Cong

ratulations

¢ To all our children who showed such determination and team spirit at Sports
e Day. Thank you to the families who came along to show support and to the
adults who joined in the races! With thanks to Coach Martin who planned and
¢ co-ordinated the day so well - and for arriving at dawn to set up the field in
B case another event turned up!

ceremony at Kingston University on Tuesday. Aya, Elvira, Zachi, E
Mila and Lila won regional awards for Year 1, 2, 4, 5and 6 -

thousand entries within each region so we, and Primary
Engineers, were blown away by our children’s achievements.

Thank you
To Francesca in Year 2 for the border design this week.

National Assessments

We end the year with fantastic results in the National assessments which take place at the end of Reception,
Year 1 (phonics), Year 2, Year 4 (multiplication check) and Year 6. This is testament to your wonderful,
hardworking, interested and interesting children! It's also testament to the great teaching teams across our
school. We are in the top 3 schools in Camden for our Early Years results and our cohort of Year 1 children
have made phenomenal progress in the development of early reading. We have high numbers of children
working at greater depth across our school. In Year 6 100% of our children reached the expected standard
or above in reading, against a national percentage of 73%. The number of children reaching the expected
standards or above in reading, writing and maths at the end of Year 6 is 86%, against the national average
of 59%. We are so proud of the progress and hard work shown by all the children.

With best wishes,
Sally Hill and Natalie Stevenson




